
PARKING  
AVAILABLE 

ACCESS TO ALL  
BUSINESSES  

MAINTAINED 

Come and join the big dig  
and get dug into the Port Erin Shops! 

SHOPS AND  
BUSINESSES OPEN 

AS  
USUAL 

PORT ERIN REGENERATION IS UNDERWAY 



KEY MESSAGES 

 All shops remain open for business and are accessible 

 Parking is available at Station Road and in surrounding areas including the car park off Droghadfayle Road 

(see map below) 

 Follow diversion routes marked by yellow signs (see map below) 

 Works will be substantially completed by TT 2017 

 The works are broken down into phases to reduce disruption 

 The finished scheme will not reduce parking spaces 

The Principal Contractor, JCK Ltd, will be re-

sponsible for all site based elements of the 

project, including coordination of access to 

buildings, maintaining traffic flows and safety of 

the general public. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION  

Contact: Ashley Pettit, Project Manager 

Telephone: 624307  

 

Port Erin is 
open for 
Business! 

This Road Closure will be in effect from Monday 6 February 


